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Bulletin #61-24 
 

 

OFFICE MAINTENANCE   

RESTROOMS CLOSED, 11/12 – 11/15  
 
 

Please be advised the restrooms at the offices of 

Local 13 will be closed for plumbing repairs and 

maintenance for the period Tuesday, November 

12 through Friday, November 15, 2024.    

 

Should you have business to conduct at the office 

during this period, we appreciate your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina    Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 
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